
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Public Notice 

 

FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office 

 

DATE:  April 11, 2016 

 

RE: S-173-16 – Port Access Road Construction Engineering & Inspection Services in 

Charleston County 

 

The following firm was selected for the Solicitation referenced above: 

 

 

Parsons Brinckerhoff, Inc. 

 
The next top two (2) firms in ranking order are: 

 

 
Civil Engineering and Consulting Services, Inc. 

KCI Technologies, Inc. 

 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Wendy Hollingsworth by phone at 

(803)-737-0746 or via email at Hollingswg@scdot.org. 

 

 

 
Jacqueline A. Williams 

Chief, Professional 

Services Contracting 
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